
Join us for the next Riverside 

Connect event at: 

Riverside St Paul’s Cray 

Tuesday 15th March 2016 

10.30-11.30am 

11.30-11.55 refreshments provided 

by our BTEC Home Cooking Pupils  

 

An exci�ng opportunity to             

experience how we use MUSIC to    

engage and create inspiring      

learning opportuni�es for your    

children. 



Lisa Mason Clare Collins Amy Skelton 
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Music at Riverside: 

 

Come along and be a part of an    

exciting music workshop which will allow 

you to experience at first-hand, how 

our pupils learn through music and 

sound play. 

 

Gareth Smith will be talking about the 

positive impact of music at        

Riverside School and will be     

sharing interactive songs and sound 

games which you can try at home. 

 

 

We are really looking forward to seeing you all 

there! 


